Sign of the week

We are learning to use signs with children when talking. This
helps as key words have added emphasis and visual information
is easier to remember and understand. We have recently had
some staff training and will be introducing words each week in
assembly and reinforcing this in class. Your support with this

will be much appreciated.
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